

Urchfont C. E. Primary School Cuckoo Corner, Urchfont, Devizes, Wiltshire, SN10 4RA

Cuckoo Corner, Urchfont, Devizes, Wiltshire, SN10 4RA Tel: 01380 840793 Email: admin@urchfont.wilts.sch.uk

12th September 2022

Dear Parents,

On Saturday 10th September, our new King Charles III confirmed that there would be a public holiday on the day of the funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. This has now been confirmed to be Monday 19th September. As a result, the school will be closed to pupils.

It is with profound sadness that we mark the passing of Queen Elizabeth II. Our thoughts are with her family at this sad time. As a school, we have discussed her passing and to some degree the significance it has had on many within our country and community.

We will welcome children back to school on Tuesday 20th September.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs CE Talbot

(Head Teacher)





